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AAA Building Maintenance
Letter of Reference

To whom it may concern:

I'had the distinct pleasure in working with the AAA Building Maintenance on one our construction projects recently at
the Laramie Building in Golden Colorado.

AAA Building Maintenance’s vast knowledge in commercial building cleaning and their leadership abilities were
essential in making this project successful. Due to the extremely tight scheduling requirements, decisions needed to be
made daily, and AAA Building Maintenance were the catalysts in making sure all cleaning issues were addressed in a
timely matter allowing the construction to continue without interruption or delay.

By keeping the communication line open on all levels, AAA Building Maintenance were instrumental in not only
developing a trusting relationship between the Owner, user and General Contractor, but also the subcontractors and
fellow workers.

AAA Building Maintenance created an environment that encouraged everyone to participate in solutions, which in
return developed a sense of belonging. Ultimately, AAA Building Maintenance help produce an on site construction
team filled with trust, integrity, honesty, sincerity and a mutual respect for one another.

AAA Building Maintenance are high achievers who sets exceptional standards of performance, which allows everyone
to win. Their achievements on this project will be remembered forever. Our relationship started the day they were

selected to clean this project and will continue for many years to come.

Please feel free to contact me if you should need additional references or recommendations.

Sincerely,

Project Manager




